
From:   Michael Jacobs   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   December 19, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0103-EX-PN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Booz Allen Hamilton occupies the structure at 1100 West Street that was formerly the Phair school.  It
was converted into a commercial office structure in the 1980's and has been occupied by a number of
tenants since then, with Booz Allen (or its predecessor) occupying it since 2015.  Thank you for checking
with us.


